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  Dear Legislators, 

  HB 3076 is yet another bad bill. It is designed to harass firearms dealers and 

ultimately drive them out of business or out of the state! 

  Needless to say, I am very strongly opposed to this! 

  It appears that Oregon's Legislature has as it's goal the complete disarmament of all 

Oregonians, leaving us at the mercy of criminals, ending all hunting and competitive 

shooting, etc. This idea is extremely bad for Oregon and will cause the loss of 

thousands of jobs, pretty well ruin the Department of Fish and Wildlife, take away 

hundreds of thousands of dollars in Pittman-Robertson funds which benefit ALL 

wildlife, and generally cause chaos. 

  Please join me in opposing this insanity! 

  Sincerely, 

  Hugh Simpson 


